
Le Bernardin
 

August 29, 2006 

Mr. Paul Forrest 
Videocom Systems 

\64-45 Booth Street Suite 210 
Rego Park, NY 11374 

Dear Paul, 

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for the work that you perfonned for us at 
Le Bernardin. The task we set for you was high. We challenged you at every level of the 
project in equipment, workmanship and attention to detail. You not only survived but 
you produced for us a security system that exceeded our expectations. Your sense of 
professionalism, work ethic and pleasant demeanor was an added plus to the project, 
qualities all too rare in the business. 

After the success of our security camera system you installed for us a terrific sound 
system. Again, you displayed all of the qualities above in carrying out the project. 

You have my sincere gratitude and admiration for the two projects well done, on 
schedule and on budget. I will gladly recommend you to prospective clients if the need 
anses. 

With Deep Appreciation and Kind Regards, 
\ 

David J. Mancini 
Director 
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